Parnijit Singh

From: Spatial Planning_

Sent: 17 August 2021 17:48

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Leela Muthoora; Spatial Planning

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/3681/P
Attachments: M3D206.D0C

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

For the attention of Leela Muthoora
Application ref: 2021/3681/P
Thank you for consulting TfL on this application, copy attached.

Having assessed the proposals, we can confirm that TfL has no comments to make on this planning application.
Please contact us if you consider that there are any strategic as opposed to local transport issues raised by this case.

However the location of this proposal appears to be close to London Underground
(SMBLocationEnquiries@tfl.gov.uk ) assets and Network Rail assets ( TownPlanningAnglia@networkrail.co.uk ).
Therefore, | have forwarded this application to those teams, who may provide comment directly to you.

Regards

Andrew Thynne
Planning Technician | Spatial Planning | City Planning
Transport for London

Phone: | | o king remotely

9th Floor, 5 Endeavour Square, Stratford, London E20 1JN

el

During these unprecedented times we aim to provide our usual planning service with our team working remotely.
Where possible we will replace our face-to-face pre application service and other meetings with video and
conference calling. Please continue to contact us by email and mobile phone. As we will continue to monitor
SpatialPlanning@tfl.gov.uk please always cc in this address as well as send direct to individuals. Please do not rely
upon sending by post or courier only

From: Leela Muthoora <Leela.Muthoora@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 10 August 2021 17:50

To: Spatial Planning <SpatialPlanning@tfl.gov.uk>

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/3681/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2021/3681/P
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail
is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material
from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells
you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This message has been scanned for malware by Forcepoint. www.forcepoint.com




